
HB 1075 -- INSURANCE COVERAGE FOR PREGNANCY-RELATED SERVICES

SPONSOR: Tate

Beginning January 1, 2022, this bill requires health benefit plans
to cover medically necessary laboratory tests and ultrasounds
related to an enrollee's pregnancy to be covered the same as any
other health care service with no greater deductible or co-payment.
These provisions do not include supplemental insurance policies, as
specified in the bill.


